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EXECUTIVE OFFICES 

FORT ,VOR'I'H, 

T E XAS 

March 31, 1942 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, President 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Amon: 

Replying to your letter of March 28th, it is 
embarrassing not to be able to keep up the pace we set 
in 1931, and more so, not to comply wholeheartedly with 
any request of yours. We do feel, however, that present 
conditions make it necessary to limit the space we take 
in your special edition in connection with the opening 
of the Consolidated Aircraft Corporation plant to one-
quarter page. ,--- ---~7 ------ ---.... The location of this plant in Fort Worth was a 
great achievement, for which you are largely responsible, 
and my only hope is that instead of the last, this is 
only another celebration the magnitude of which will 
compel your leadership. 

Sincerely yours, 

JRP:SW 


